February 1, 2021
Re: HB2416 Support letter

To whom it may concern;

| am writing this letter in support of HB2416. As an employer | see the need to increase employment
opportunities for people with disabilities as we face many labor force challenges across the state.

HB2416 allows Kansas employers to have work completed by individuals with disabilities without
negatively affecting production rates and cost.

| see the implementation of HB2416 as a necessary step to promote individuals with disabilities choosing
to work and in aMnsas companies with an adequate pool of labor to choose from.
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Kurt Taylor

Materials Manager
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